Dear Zenab Haji-Ismail,

My name is Lorraine Omari-Asor and am | writing to show my support for the joint development
scheme that has been drawn up for the church.

| have been attending this church all my life and | am excited and in full support of the plans in
improving the church space. | am eager for a structurally safe place to worship and in addition |
believe the hotel above will be beneficial for local businesses.

Thank you for your time.
Yours sincerely,

Lorraine Omari-Asor

Sent from my iPhone



Dear Zenab,

| hope this email finds you well.
| write in regards to the pending development scheme for Camden Town Methodist Church.

Please take this email as confirmation that | am agreeable for the works to go ahead and do not object to
the use of a 'bed and breakfast' within the facility.

Should you require further information from me please do not hesitate to contact me.
Kind regards,

Sonia Danquah



Dear Case Officer,

Thave lived in the Camden area (Plender Street) since 1985, and I believe, a new look Methodist Chapel
when refurbished, will convert this dilapidated church building into a modern Church building, and liven up
the Plender Street area. The bed & breakfast accommodation and the church space it would provide could
be available for use of the local people, and enhance businesses in the area, without doubt! Ihope your
outfit would seriously give positive consideration to this project.

T trust this is satisfactory! Many regards, David Omari.



Dear Zenab Haji-Ismail

1 write to give my full support to the planning application which was submitted by Camden Town Methodist
Church in December 2015.

The church is in desperate need of refurbishment, and I would urge Camden Council to give their support to
this local church.

CTMC is just a stone's throw away from Camden High Street. Ibelieve it would greatly benefit, and play
its part in the lives of the local community, if it was given the go ahead of desperately needed
refurbishment.

The church could do a lot of good work and provide a welcoming environment, which could then be
accessible by mums and tots with prams, the disabled with wheelchairs and the elderly, who find it difficult

at their time of life climbing steps, if a ramp was in place.

I do believe, with a passion, that if this re-development was to take place, it could breathe new life and play
a huge part in the lives of the community.

Please give your utmost support to the planning application being granted to this local church.

Thank you.

Sherille John






